Dunstable Affordable Housing Committee Meeting

February 7, 2017

Present at the meeting were Jon Hughes, Brian O’Donnell, Carol Bacon and Town
Administrator Tracey Hutton.

No quorum was present, so no business was conducted.

We discussed the previous Water Dept. meeting where we did have a quorum
present, and the Commissioners decided to present a warrant article for
engineering costs on the immediate needs of the Department, including placing
the pneumétic tanks at the back of the MUD property.

Meeting was adjourned at 3:00pm.

Carol Bacon, Chairman



